Young, Shaneka

From: Lynch, Zanorfa B.

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 4:12 PM

To: Young, Shaneka

Cc: Lee, Bridget S

Subject: FW: HRB Meeting Attendance Confirmation (April)
Importance: High

Good afternoon Shaneka,

Unfortunately Ms. Haddaway has declined her appointment to the Human Rights Board. During the board selection
there was tie (between Mr. Davenport and Mr. Cain), in this case would Mr. Davenport be selected since he was next
down the line? Please let us know.

Sincerely,
Zanni

From: Jasmine Haddaway [mailto:jasmine.haddaway@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 2:13 PM

To: Lynch, Zanorfa B.

Subject: Re: HRB Meeting Attendance Confirmation (April)

Hello,

Thank you very much for considering me for this honor. I am actually graduating from the University of Florida
in early May and therefore would like to respectfully step down from this position so someone else will be able
to serve.

Thank you again!

Best,
Jasmine Haddaway

On Wed, Apr 4, 2018 at 2:04 PM, Lynch, Zanorfa B. <lynchzb@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Human Rights Board Members:

Good afternoon. Please join the Office of Equal Opportunity in welcoming newly-appointed Human Rights
Board Members (all of whom are copied on this email):

1. Dejeon Cain
2. Jasmine Haddaway

3. Larry D. Pryor II



